



Dear Parents,

Marin County Safe Routes to Schools applauds the Kentfield School District for developing this ground breaking new program to promote Neighborhood SchoolPooling. We encourage all parents to join with your neighbors to find your Green Way to School by walking and biking if you live close enough, or carpooling or using one of the park and walk sites if you need to drive. We also ask that, if you drive, you drive carefully, mindful that there are children walking and biking to school.

Your neighborhood captains will assist you in finding others close to you so that you can share the joy of traveling to school together. These networks will assist you in developing long term relationships so you can help each other in getting your children to school throughout the year and beyond. You will save time and money and help your community by reducing traffic congestion around the school, thus making it safer for everyone. Your children will get exercise in the morning and you'll be helping to reduce pollution and greenhouse gases. It's a win for everyone.

We congratulate the Kentfield School District and its hard working volunteers for developing this innovative approach and will continue to offer our assistance to help promote this program.

Wendi Kallins

Program Director, Safe Routes to Schools

Vonati Kallins